
 

 

 

 

 

30 June 2016 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

New Year 7 Uniform Collection and Trutex Uniform Events 

The new uniform provided by the academy will be available to collect from the Main Hall between 

10am and 3pm on Tuesday 16 August.  Access to the hall will be via the fire door at the side of the 

hall. 

On this day, Trutex will also bring along a supply of uniform to exchange if any of the items in the 

uniform pack provided do not fit and stock so that additional items can be purchased if required. 

There will also be another opportunity to purchase additional items of uniform at another Uniform 

Event which will be held after school on Thursday 14 July between 2.30pm and 5.00pm.  This event 

will be held in the dining area which can be accessed by double doors at the front of the school. 

Any sizes not in stock on the day can be ordered for delivery to your home, with the opportunity for 

your child to try items on for size. 

I will send details out of uniform events to be held during the 2016/17 academic year when dates have 

been finalised. 

I should also like to remind you that as well as being able to order online at www.trutexdirect.com , 

or at one of these events, Bambinis in Guisborough also stocks Outwood Academy uniforms. 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Mrs T West 

Business Manager 

http://www.trutexdirect.com/

